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Invitation to our ‘Open Classroom’
event

You are invited to spend some t ime
with your chi ld ’s  c lass during our
annual  Open Classroom event .  This
is  a  short ,  informal  event for
avai lable parents & guardians.
 

Thursday 3rd October:  
1 .00pm-1 .30pm, Junior  Infants .
1 .30pm-2.00pm, Orla ’s  Second Class .
 

Friday 4th October:  
12 .45pm-1 . 15pm, Senior  Infants ,  1st
class and our Special  Classes .  
1 . 15pm -  1 .45pm, 2nd & 3rd classes .
(Except Orla ’s  2nd class . )
 1 .45pm-2.15pm, 4th,  5th & 6th
classes .
 

Normal school  t imes for  the
chi ldren.  ( I f  col lect ing your chi ld
early ,  let  the teacher know.)

 

Photo:   School  assemblies take
place every Fr iday.   
Last  Fr iday,  5th Class taught the
senior  c lasses about Michelangelo,
Leonardo da Vinci  and the
Renaissance!

Air  qual ity  message:

Drivers ,  please turn off
your petrol /diesel

engines when wait ing
at or  near the school .

Thank you.    

“No smartphones,  at home or in school ,
unti l  they f inish 6th class.”

Keeping Chi ldhood Smartphone Free -
Voluntary Agreement

Last  term, parents s igned-up 143 pupi ls
to our voluntary agreement.   And the
parents of  21  pupi ls  indicated that they
did not wish to be part  of  this  approach.

The voluntary agreement wi l l  be offered
to new Gorey Educate Together famil ies
later  this  term.


